
 
January 27, 2021 
 
Representing Bank of North Dakota  
Todd Steinwand, Chief Business Development Officer  
 
SB2272—Skilled Workforce Program   
 
Position:  Neutral  
 
Bank of North Dakota will not provide written testimony on SB2272.  Todd Steinwand, Chief Business 
Development Officer will be availabile to answer questions related to the proposed continuing 
appropriation.   
 
 


